
From: Linda Magin
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: voter ID requirement
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 2:16:12 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to raise my concern as to the consideration of passing a bill not requiring the producing of ID
before voting in local and state elections.
I believe to eliminate the possibility of voter fraud, producing ID before voting, is crucial.

My full name, address and email is as follows:
Linda Magin

 Cornubia 4130

Regs
Linda Magin
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